
 
 

March 2017 

 
Regular hall activities 
Brownies Monday at 6.30pm (Term time only) 
Sing for Fun Wednesday at 2 pm 
Mothers and Toddlers Thursday at 9.30am 

(Term time)  
Zumba Thursday at 7.30pm 

Peasmarsh Periodical        

AT THE MEMORIAL HALL: 
 
March 3rd Tea Party 
Friday 3rd at 2.30pm an English Afternoon Tea prepared by students from Sussex College 
Hastings - come along and support the students as part of their college training - contact 
Hilary 01797 230205 to book your place 
Archive Exhibition  
Sunday 5th Archive and Nostalgia Exhibition including photographs from WI archives and 
memorabilia relating to Peasmarsh - 12 noon to 5pm 
Art and Print Exhibition  
Saturday 11th from 11am to 5pm and Sunday 12th 11am to 4pm - Sale of original artwork, 
quality prints and cards by local artists - Tea, coffee and cakes available so why not come 
and browse and talk to the artist over a cup of tea 
Doctors Surgery 
Tuesday 7th between 11.30am and 12.30pm. To book an appointment contact Rye Medical 
Centre on 01797 223333       
Parish Council 
The Parish Council will be meeting on Tuesday 7th at 7.30pm in The  Meeting Room and 
you are cordially invited to attend to raise any concerns or issues you may have    
Flower Arranging Class 
Wednesday 8th at 10am - Theme is A Parallel'  Everyone welcome especially beginners - 
come along have fun and learn a new skill.   For more details contact Deirdre Bull 01797 
230208   
Film Club 
Friday 17th start 7.30pm. Film is The Revenant' (Members only admitted) - Contact Hilary on 
01797 230205 for details on how to join 
Quiz Night 
 Saturday 18th start 7.30pm 
The ever popular quiz night £5.50 to include 'Light Supper' BYO, Teams of 6 to 8 
Attic and Collectors Fair  
Sunday 19th from 10am to 2pm - Some interesting items to be found and the usual snack 
bar to book a table or for more information contact Trevor on 01797 230568  
Hall of Crafts  
Sunday 26th from 11am to 5pm - This is the first one of 2017 and some of our regular stall 
holders from 2016 will be there as well as new ones and of course there will be the usual 
snack bar serving a range of sandwiches, burgers and cakes     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At the Cock Inn 



 
Peasmarsh Matters 
 
Allotment Plot Available  
Peasmarsh Parish Council currently has one allotment plot available for rent.  
Further details from Catherine Hellen Parish Clerk on 07951 668713 or 
email: peasmarshpc@outlook.com 
 
Small Electrical Recycling 
The small electrical recycling facility in Jempson's carpark has been removed 
by Rother District Council and the nearest facilities are now located at 
Northiam (By doctors surgery) and Gibbet Marsh car park Rye 
 
Doorstep Cold Callers 
There have been reports of door to door cold callers saying that they are 
collecting for local charities and when people refuse to give to the charity 
these callers have become abusive and threatening. If you feel threatened in 
anyway then ask them to leave - if they refuse to go just close the door and 
phone the police on 101     
 
Listen to children read 
Peasmarsh Primary School would be delighted to hear from anyone with a 
skill to offer (eg artistic, creative etc) or who would just like to come along 
and hear children read - If you would like to help our local children develop 
their reading ability and confidence then please contact Mrs Charles on 01797 
230325 for more information 
 
 
 

 

Rye Area Children's Community Choir 
This new activity is taking place in the Hall 
on Thursdays  from 3.50pm to 4.50pm - All 
children between 7 and 11 years old who 
want to come along and sing are welcome. 
Cost only £4.00   
No auditions just fun singing. 
 email Marian Ham at 
dmham128@btinternet.com  for more details 
 

Friday, March 24th from 10.30 – 12 noon 
In aid of the Peasmarsh Playspace Project 

 
At the Memorial Hall 

Something for all Ages ! 
         Bring and buy 

  Cake Stall 
Children welcome 
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